
Coronavirus Update 

Royal Air Maroc has implemented temporary measures to assist our customers in the affected areas with risk of 
exposure. 

Our top priority is the health and safety of our customers and we will continue to monitor the situation. 

The following applies to all flights:

• Tickets issued before 31st of March 2020, on all Royal Air Maroc network excluding domestic flights (reward tickets included);
• Travel dates: from March 06, 2020 to May 31, 2020 inclusive;
• Ticket Change: one change free of charge;
• Conditions: up to 72 hours before departure to the same destination and the same fare class
• Flights’ deadline: until 31 of May 2020 (the return flight date can be extended beyond this deadline to keep the same duration of 
the trip);
• Refund conditions: travel voucher valid for 6 months (nonrefundable) 

To assist our partners regarding these measures please contact :

Anneli EL ASLA: UK Sales Support 
aelasla@royalairmaroc.com 

royalairmaroc.com


